
SPRING 2019 | 1

Please remember the MCC Foundation in your annual giving, estate planning, and memorials.
1400 College Drive • Waco, TX 76708 • Phone: 254.299.8604 • Editor: Neyra Bazaldua

McLENNAN
Highlander Quarterly

2019 Hearts in the Arts
“Pirates of Penzance” Gala

In this Issue:
►2019 Hearts in the Arts Gala
►��An Evening with Sir Winston 

Churchill biographer, Dr. Andrew 
Roberts

►Campus News
►�Alumni Update
►�Scholarship Update
►From the Executive Director
►2017-2018 Annual Report
►Gifts to the MCC Foundation

For Friends and Supporters of the MCC Foundation & MCC Alumni

Spring 2019

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Follow us on social media!

Sir Winston Churchill biographer,         
Dr. Andrew Roberts, at the MCC             

Conference Center.
Thank you, thank you all for your incredible support of our marvelous Hearts in 
the Arts Gala! It was such a wonderful evening celebrating the beauty, talent, 
warmth, and promise that MCC represents.
The MCC Foundation’s annual Hearts in the Arts Theatre Gala returned this 
year as one of Waco’s premiere arts events, with proceeds supporting student 
scholarships and capital needs at McLennan Community College. The Feb. 28 
event set sail with more than 200 patrons. They enjoyed hors d’oeuvres, a wine 
reception, and a performance at McLennan’s Ball Performing Arts Center.
This year, the MCC Theatre and Opera departments combined forces in Gilbert 
& Sullivan’s witty, enduring, comedic masterpiece, The Pirates of Penzance. 
This year’s cast featured some of the strongest vocals seen in many years, with 
leads Justin Kroll and Alec Ehringer among the many performers, musicians, 
and stagehands who are receiving MCC Foundation scholarships this year. 
The MCC Foundation heartily thanks this year’s Hearts in the Arts members 
and Gala sponsors, featured on p. 3-4. We also applaud our Queen of Hearts in 
the Arts, Honorary Chair Betsy Reeder, for her tireless work to support our stu-
dents, as well as our volunteer committee. Finally, we thank the MCC Presiden-
tial Scholars and the MCC Men’s Golf Team, who make every event wonderful 
with their skillful volunteer support. 
With  your support, the gala raised more than $31,000 for student scholar-
ships and other student needs at MCC!

Raising Friends and Funds for Scholarships 

McLennan Community College’s first 
President, Dr. Wilbur Ball and his 
wife LaWanda Ball with Pirates of 

Penzance performers. 

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
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2019 Hearts in the Arts “Pirates of Penzance” Gala
continued
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2019 Hearts in the Arts “Pirates of Penzance” Gala
continued
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MCC Foundation Gala 
Committee:
Betsy Reeder (Honorary Chair) Dr. 
Sandra Goss, Nashim Hamilton, 
Linda Hatchel, Heather Lanford, 
Nell Hawkins, Dr. Dianne Sawyer, 
Belinda Shelburne, and Glenda 
Strum; MCC Foundation staff 
Neyra Bazaldua, Shelley Cotten, 
Rose DeLeon, and Kim Patterson. 

Visual and Performing 
Arts Division:
Randy Dockendorf, Donna Flow-
ers, Dr. Bronwen Forbay, Dr. Kim 
Hagelstein, Kelly Parker, Mandy 
Morrison, Dr. Cynthia SoRelle, 
Lise Uhl, and NIck Webb.

MCC Administration and 
Staff

Dr. Johnette McKown, Dr. Fred 
Hills, and Dr. Chad Eggleston; 
Vince Clark, Lindsey Vanek, Scott 
Geiger, Frank Patterson; Lisa 
Elliott, Jennifer Norman, Clif-Ann 
Paris, and the MCC Marketing 
& Communications office; Chief 
Clayton Williams, Detective Tom 
Frost, Officer Melinda Walter, 
and the MCC Police Department; 
Dianne Feyerherm, Bryan Mohan, 
Jerry Niles, Dave Rachuig, Victor 
Porres, Robert Fajardo, and the 
MCC Physical Plant.

MCC Student Volunteers

MCC Presidential Scholars; Stu-
dent Performers: Prince Alfaro, 
Evelyn Cardenas, Joseph Cody, 
Saddiq Granger, Vince Greer, 
Sean Grmela, Marissa Licea, 
Madi Reid, Abby Roque, Jairo 
Valenciana, and Matthew Vleck, 
and the Men’s Golf Team.

WE GRATEFULLY 
ACKNOWLEDGE 
THOSE WHO HELPED 
MAKE THE MCC 
FOUNDATION’S 17TH 
ANNUAL HEARTS IN 
THE ARTS GALA 
A SUCCESS!

2019 Hearts in the Arts “Pirates of Penzance” Gala
continued



SPRING 2019 | 5

AN EVENING WITH WINSTON 
CHURCHILL BIOGRAPHER 
DR. ANDREW ROBERTS

Dr. Andrew Roberts, Sir Winston Churchill biog-
rapher, visited McLennan Community College 
on Feb. 13. Dr. Roberts discussed his latest 
book, a biography of Sir Winston Churchill, 
which has been hailed by the Wall Street 
Journal as “unarguably the best single-volume 
biography of the man.” For “Churchill: Walk-
ing with Destiny,” Roberts draws from 40 new 
sources, including the private diaries of King 
George VI recorded during World War II.

Roberts participated in a Q&A with MCC, Tar-
leton, Texas Tech, and Baylor students at the 

Conference Center at MCC. This event provided the opportunity for our students to meet and hear from 
this caliber of historian and fits the purpose of the College: to engage, educate, and enrich its commu-
nity. Approximately 100 friends of the MCC Foundation attended a special cocktail reception at the home 
of Clifton and Betsy Robinson. During the reception, Roberts discussed his fascination with Sir Winston 
Churchill and posed for pictures with almost everyone in attendance.

Following the reception, Roberts was transported to the Conference Center at MCC for the community 
event “An Evening with Sir Winston Churchill Biographer Dr. Andrew Roberts.” More than 700 attended 
the panel discussion, which was comprised of MCC history professor Vince Clark and Judge Ken Starr. A 
video of the community lecture can be accessed here. After the lecture concluded, Dr. Andrew Roberts 
stayed to sign copies of his book. 

This event was a true collaboration between administration, faculty, and staff. We want to thank the fol-
lowing for their support in our effort to bring Dr. Andrew Roberts to Waco and MCC’s campus: 
Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Robinson, Mr. and Mrs. Paul McClinton, Community Bank & Trust, Dr. and Mrs. Ross 
Reagan, Mr. and Mrs. James Hawkins, and Gary Parker and 1st University Credit Union.

Additionally we extend our thanks to Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Robinson, Judge Ken and Alice Starr, MCC 
Conference Center Staff, Follett Bookstore, MCC Physical Plant, MCC Marketing and Communications Of-
fice, MCC Police, MCC Presidential Scholars, and the Planning Committee Members: Neyra Bazaldua, Dr. 
Andrew Canham, Vince Clark, Andrew Clayton, Ashley Cruseturner, Lisa Elliott, Dianne Feyerherm, Felicia 
Gladden, Heather Lanford, Jeremy Lehman, Dr. Johnette McKown, Jennifer Norman, Kim Patterson, Nikki 
Popko, Belinda Shelburne, Lindsey Vanek, and Clayton Williams.

https://livestream.com/mclennan/DrRobertsChurchill
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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An Evening with Sir Winston Churchill Biographer Dr. Andrew Roberts
continued
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An Evening with Sir Winston Churchill Biographer Dr. Andrew Roberts
continued
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“Thank you to the MCC 
Foundation for sponsoring the 
Great College Seminar. The 
seminar allowed a glimpse into 
the breadth and depth of the 
talent and compassion of faculty 
and staff at MCC. I’m lucky to be 
a part of MCC and work alongside 
of so many dedicated profession-
als.
-Alisa Petree, MHSM, Professor 
Medical Laboratory Technician

THE GREAT COLLEGE SEMINAR

The MCC Foundation promotes quality higher education that 
enriches the academic, economic, and cultural life our our di-
verse community. With this in mind, we were able to provide over 
$75,000 in professional development funds to McLennan Com-
munity College faculty and staff this year.  These funds are used 
to offer a variety of opportunities such as professional develop-
ment workshops, informational sessions, Professional Develop-
ment Day, and the Great College Seminar.

MCC began offering the Great Teachers Seminar (faculty only) in 
2012 and the Great College Seminar in 2015 (staff only). This 
year, the faculty and staff seminars were combined into a true 
Great College Seminar for the first time. MCC Director of the Cen-
ter for Teaching and Learning, Dr. Staci Taylor, says “This seminar 
provides MCC the ability to have faculty and staff interact and 
learn from each other. It creates relationships across campus 
which enhances communication and problem solving, in ways 
that were never possible before.” 

More than 200 faculty and staff members have been able to at-
tend the Great College experiences since 2012. 
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McLennan Community College announced five honorees for the annual National Institute of Staff and Orga-
nizational Development (NISOD) Excellence Awards, which recognized commitment to high performance 
and extraordinary service in higher education. 

The 2019-2020 McLennan NISOD Award recipients are: (left to right with Executive DIrector Kim Patterson 
and McLennan President Dr. Johnette McKown.)

Adjunct Faculty: Anthony LaStrape, Communication 
Studies 
Arts, Science & Business: John Spano, Associate 
Professor of Philosophy
Workforce, Public Service and Health Professions: 
Jessica Shelton, Associate Professor of Mental 
Health and Social Work
Professional Staff: Tina Ellette, Associate Director of 
Student Records and Registration
Support Staff: Cheryl Brooks, Registration Assistant 
of Emergency Services Education Center

On behalf of the MCC Foundation board and staff, congratulations to these deserving honorees. Thank you 
for your hard work and investment in the lives of McLennan students.

NISOD HONOREES EXEMPLIFY 
MCC EXCELLENCE

MEN OF COLOR SUCCESS INITIATIVE
UPDATE

Students in the Men of Color Success 
Initiative purchased professional busi-
ness attire at a 40% discount thanks 
to a partnership between JC Penney 
and McLennan Community College. We 
are grateful to Dr. Frank Graves and Dr. 
Ron Hochstatter for mentoring these 
young men and increasing their access 
to higher education and for preparing 
them for their careers. Special thanks 
to Mark Allan Halamick and Mary Perez 
for the gift certificates that made these 
purchases possible.

How can you help? A tax-deductible gift 
of any size can make a difference. Our 
long-term goal is to endow a Men of 
Color Success Initiative Scholarship, one 
that will help remove financial barriers 
for these young men who are working 
for a better life. Please help us support 
this program through gifts for profes-
sional development opportunities and 
scholarships for these students!
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GRAND RE-OPENING OF
The McLennan Community College Food Pantry has a new name on the 
door and a new endowment at the MCC Foundation that will ensure its 
long-term viability.  The college announced the new name and three chari-
table gifts to the pantry at a ceremony on March 26 in the Student Ser-
vices Center, Room 249. 

The MCC Food Pantry began in 2012 in response to indications of hunger among students seeking as-
sistance in the Student Success Center. A 2018 
Student Financial Wellness Survey by the Trellis 
Company revealed that 33 percent of McLennan 
students show signs of very low food security ac-
cording to the USDA scale.  During the 2017-2018 
year, the pantry served 870 households and deliv-
ered 18,500 pounds of food to students. 
 
In 2018, the MCC Foundation received a gift of 
almost $300,000 from the residuary of the estate 
of Waco resident Paulanne Ream Hoover, 
who died in 1994. The Foundation board of di-
rectors allocated $50,000 of this gift to endow 
the Food Pantry, and the remainder of the gift to 
endow a new scholarship program for part-time 

students.  The endowment, combined with generous 
monthly giving by Foundation supporters, will ensure 
the pantry can continue to serve students in perpetuity.  
In honor of the gift, the recently renovated pantry was 
re-named “Paulanne’s Pantry” at the ceremony. 

In addition to the endowment, the pantry recently re-
ceived a $5,703 Emergency Aid Mini Grant from the 
Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board. The grant 

will fund a new 
refrigerator, new 
freezer, and mar-
keting. Additionally, the Food Pantry received a $2,500 grant from the 
H-E-B Charitable Trust. 

As we celebrate all these wonderful achievements, we have to re-
member that Paulanne’s gift will cover only about 30% of the Food 
Pantry expenses. For that reason, we still depend on generous gifts 
from our community, faculty, and staff. 

A video of the ceremony can be accessed here. 
MCC Foundation Board Members 

Judge Vik Deivanayagam and 
Linda Hatchel.

MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown and MCC Foundation 
Executive Director Kim Patterson unveiling a new plaque in 

honor of Paulanne Ream Hoover.

https://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation/?ref=bookmarks
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The MCC Foundation’s Highlander Alumni & Friends Association at McLennan Community College is 
accepting nominations for its 2019 Distinguished Alumni and Distinguished Leader awards. Nomination 
forms for both awards are available online at www.mclennan.edu/foundation under “Quick Links and 
Forms.”
The MCC Distinguished Alumnus/Alumna Award is presented to an alumnus or alumna of MCC who has 
demonstrated a record of distinguished service and extraordinary achievement in a particular discipline, 
organization, or cause that brings distinction to the college. To be eligible, nominees must have suc-
cessfully completed a minimum of a one-year certificate or two-year associate degree program or have 
earned a minimum of 60 transferable hours (without a degree) from MCC. 
The MCC Distinguished Leader Award is presented to a 2019 graduating or completing student of MCC 
who has demonstrated a record of distinguished service and extraordinary achievement in academic 
and extracurricular realms, shown remarkable leadership or provided service to a cause that brings 
distinction to the college. 
Honorees will be recognized at the MCC Foundation's Scholarship Awards Ceremony in September and 
will be presented with an award and a brick paver in the Highlander Legacy Plaza.
Questions about the nomination process should be directed to the association at 254-299-8481 or 
alumni@mclennan.edu.
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http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/scholarships
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Spring brings a time of excitement, renewal, and anticipation.  At the Foundation office, it also brings a feeling 
of gratitude and perspective.  When students come in to complete their scholarship paperwork and thank you 
cards, we get to see how grateful they are and how much a scholarship means to them.  It reinvigorates the staff 
and reminds us why we do what we do every day – the events and fundraising allow our donors and partners to 
change lives and we are honored to be a part of that process.  It is truly a fulfilling and uplifting time in the office.
With the first round of scholarships offered, over $345,000 has been awarded to 358 students.  The second 
competition will be open from May 1 – May 15 and can be accessed during that time at this link - http://www.
mclennan.edu/foundation/scholarships. 

Scholarship Coordinator, Shelley Cotten with scholarship recipient signing acceptance letter.

MCC Foundation 
Scholarship Update

Yusra Arshad, scholarship 
recipient of the Lynol Pruett Me-

morial Scholarship, 
with Phyllis Blackwood.

Jonathan Sais, scholarship 
recipient of the Central Texas Jazz 

Society Scholarship, 
with Evan Klaras.

Nell Hawkins with Alexandria 
Blanton, recipient of the Jim and 

Nell Hawkins Presidential 
Scholarship.
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THE DAVE HIBBARD 
ENDOWED MUSIC INDUSTRY 

CAREERS SCHOLARSHIP

Many longtime Wacoans remember MCC commercial 
music instructor Dave Hibbard, who passed away 
on March 8, 2019 after a short battle with cancer. 
Dave established the Commercial Music program at 
MCC, and was instrumental in the development of the 
Bosque River Stage that has brought so much joy to 
our community. Dave was also a superb trumpeter, a 
composer, author, and music industry consultant. 

Dave’s family has established the “David Hibbard 
Endowed Music Industry Careers Scholarship” at the 
MCC Foundation and has suggested memorials be 
made to that fund. To contribute, visit http://www.
mclennan.edu/foundation or click on “Make a Gift” 
below. Be sure to designate the Hibbard fund in the 
form.

Kim Patterson, Executive Director of the MCC 
Foundation, Jim Rambo, the late Dave Hibbard, 
and Former MCC President, Dr. Dennis Michaelis 
at the grand opening of the Bosque River Stage 
in 2001.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Dear Friends,
I am thankful to Lise Uhl, Kim 
Patterson, and the MCC Founda-
tion for this opportunity to highlight 
an exciting brand-new initiative. In 2020, MCC will host its inaugural 
Voice Competition.
Categories include: 
•	 High School (Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors)
•	 Lower College (Freshmen and Sophomores i.e. up to and including 
4 semesters of applied voice)
Musical Theater and Western Classical repertoire will be represented 
in both categories. In addition to cash prizes for the six winners (three 
winners per category) and the “Most Outstanding MCC Student” 
award, competitors will be eligible for a variety of performance oppor-
tunities including:
•	 A “Masterclass” with Dr. Forbay.

•	 A “Winners Concert” in the BPAC Main Theater.
Applications will be available in October 2019. A $35 application fee will assist toward pianist’s fees and guest 
adjudicator’s expenses.
I realize that there are many entities competing for your hard-earned resources, and respect that. I would be grate-
ful however, if you would kindly consider contributing to the “MCC Voice Scholarship Competition” account in your 
giving to the MCC Foundation. I am extending a personal invitation to those with a love of vocal music to consider 
supporting cash prizes for the winners of the 1st MCC Voice Competition. My hope is for this to develop into an 
annual event that attracts potential recruits to our beautiful campus while raising the level of excellence among 
MCC’s talented students.
With sincere appreciation,

Bronwen Forbay, DMA
Associate Professor of Voice and Opera

by Bronwen Forbay, DMA; Associate Professor of Voice and Opera 

2020 MCLENNAN VOICE 
COMPETITION

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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The MCC Foundation is pleased to announce a new scholarship, the [Dreams] Matter Student Success 
Scholarship. The MCC Division of Student Success began building this scholarship during the 2018 holiday 
season. The employees in this division collectively decided that while receiving gifts during the holiday sea-
son is wonderful, an even better gift would be to make donations to the MCC Foundation in lieu of flowers 
and material gifts to each other. Furthermore, they came to the conclusion that these gifts should be desig-
nated into a new need-based scholarship for students who need help achieving their dreams. To contribute, 
visit http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation. Be sure to designate the Dreams Matter fund in the form.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
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Because of you and supporters like you, MCC has 
been able to provide close to 50,000 graduates with 
an outstanding college experience that launched 
them into a lifetime of success. Your support of the 
MCC Foundation Golf Classic helps provide stu-
dent scholarships and other program needs to make 
that experience the best it can be.  

We sincerely thank you if you previously sponsored our golf tournament.   
If you are new to the family, we hope you will join us at one of the area’s 
largest, longest running charity tournaments that supports local students. 
MCC students tend to stay in the Waco area, building a stronger workforce. 
With such tremendous local impact, there are few organizations that give 
greater return on your investment than does your community college. 

Click here to view sponsor levels and information. 

04
October 

2019

Join us in celebrating
the 33rd Annual MCC 

Foundation Golf Classic!

Josh Breaux
2018 MCC Alum

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/docs/MCCF_SponsorPlayerForm2019.pdf
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On Taxes and Transparency

Well, it finally happened. My husband and I recently met with our tax accountant 
and, per usual, we went in armed with a folder full of W-2s, year-end statements, 

and receipts from our 2018 charitable donations. Not long into the meeting, he kindly 
reminded us about the higher standard deduction that would need to be exceeded to 

earn a charitable deduction for gifts on our IRS filing. I knew this was coming, but as he 
gently slid my donation receipts back to us, the reality of the situation sank in: the allure of the 

“make a tax-deductible donation to the MCC Foundation” message is over for most givers. 
For those of us who work in the nonprofit sector, the change is not only a technical one that occurs on tax day, but also 
one that represents a real cultural shift to how society views charitable giving. We can no longer rely on the tax deduct-
ibility of gifts as a motivator to give. Today’s donors have to believe in our mission, understand our work, and trust that 
we are good stewards of their gifts. In other words, we are going to have to work that much harder to build long-term 
relationships with donors who want to give for the pure joy of helping others. And, with donors who want to choose 
McLennan Community College for their support over, or along with, many other worthwhile causes. 
By the way, did you know there are more than 700 nonprofit organizations in McLennan County alone?  
If you are reading this newsletter, you are likely one who understands that MCC provides an affordable, accessible, and 
high-quality college education that launches a thousand success stories and helps build a stronger community. If you 
do not know that yet, just read a few of the great articles about our success-
ful alumni, our fantastic faculty, and our wonderful friends who help MCC be 
the best it can be with their support. 
Speaking of earning your trust, we are pleased to announce that the MCC 
Foundation recently earned the GuideStar Platinum Seal of Transparency, 
the highest level of recognition offered by the world’s largest source of non-
profit information. To earn the Platinum designation, we provided in-depth 
financial information, qualitative information about goals and strategies, 
and quantitative information about results and progress toward our mission. 
Many of you have contributed to the initiatives included in the profile, and 
we thank you sincerely for that. 
The GuideStar database contains a profile for every tax-exempt nonprofit 
registered with the Internal Revenue Service; of the more than 2 million 
charities listed on Guide Star, only 0.3 percent earn the Platinum designa-
tion. 
Being in the top 0.3 percent of all charities in the country for transparency is a great place to be, in our opinion. If you’d 
like to learn more, our profile is available at https://www.guidestar.org/profile/74-2550278. 

With gratitude,

by Kim Patterson, MS, APR; MCC Foundation Executive Director

https://www.guidestar.org/profile/74-2550278
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.guidestar.org%2Fprofile%2F74-2550278%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1jCBoIJ6r8JMiBM2tDV-BKTBZm1XJslQ3e3KtFGXPEiXN_s2sSPG9GPm8&h=AT1kf0bVNGt5-AlfW2hoShjQePUtxxxwFhYxJ0_ejQKzJ59Iw8Iij22jH6vHw2eNPWkuvKiaRw3CMFLam4fN78KINq1UOjrGHlIAty78hXdP3aDccFcgxkk_mn_kvKwAuoCPMORYHqdoSuqCoVqN324W62upKk0GWZbYsZ5vWVO30_2xE8ermFM4SFOR057q0G4vbt6nYDSye7xs98b4-oZ5eNtEAcn9nDwrwI7G2hSG3uO1FRfbweIqjXSC1xlrPlt3CmdqFiRQ1YdlDps_Kat79nVv4zh-n6-2RfMuqpHg5IW7qcqZxb0W-IqWU5d7i0Tj5_pJIegNVR0dbJuYie8icF-yauoVyFm9WHfqa3bFWW1SJtS3SH0J_3vQIrDP0PvczDUklgjhWGZHUvZChFHoZ2gi95S0x_1LyuwcveQMYHj8omzRnXXzbCbGs3m7VhB8zPZb5XhFMkyeIFP9e5BpBbxpy5gBwkAUOuhNNaDS1YQhvseeHl71w-jnkvG1zuphluzSNWurFaN6Ev7Ej1GCjqpyBcGCUcKSy8uWMM7mbClS1QeT3QetoyUCNtjHMXG2BayWtrQoRv2MNvYTcpalPUhnDu_GDNjF5L8kmZOGTv_rBS3IM686bkkXE78tdeyL
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Click the picture above or click here to 
view the entire 2017-18 Annual Report. Click 

here to view the MCC Foundation’s 
2017-18 Audited Financial Statements.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/docs/Annual_Report_2018.pdf
https://go.epublish4me.com/ebook/html/10099974#.XMCpk_acG71
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/financials
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In Honor of the Cast and Crew of 
“Pirates of Penzance”
	Linda and John Hatchel

In Honor of Dr. Drew Canham
	Karen Clark

In Honor of Elaine Fagner
	Ashley Burris
	Gloria Conatser
	Julieta Conatser
	Lorena DeLeon
	Darshelle Lindsey
	Ernestine Loredo
	Madison Myatt
	Christie Walters
	Ashleigh Willis

In Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Eddie 
Morrison
	Mr. and Mrs. Mark Reynolds

In Honor of Kim Patterson
	Sam and Sharon Allison

In Honor of Lori Southern’s 21 Years of 
Service to MCC
	Rose and Andrew DeLeon

In Honor of Judge Ken and Alice Starr
	Stanley and Johnette McKown

In Honor of Bradley Turner
	LeAnna Lankford

In Memory of John Brachear
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Sue Browning
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
In Memory of Barbara Freeman

	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Terry Lechler
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	Diane Russo
	Annette and David Scott
	Staci Taylor

In Memory of Katherine Geno
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Susie Wiley

In Memory of Diane Hampel
	Terry Lechler
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Kim and Frank Patterson	

In Memory of Abraham Hernandez
	Andrew and Rose DeLeon
	Terry Lechler
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Don and Linda Stanford

In Memory of David Hibbard
	Dr. Jay Box
	Don and Diane Brown
	Joe and Holly Cheslak
	Carol Collins
	Shari Dalchau
	Ann Garvin
	Cindy Hibbard
	Lynn DePietro
	Mace Hibbard
	Highland Middle School
	Sandy and Michael Hinton
	Julia Karnstedt
	Laura Lamash
	Barbara and Griff Lewis
	Stanley and Nancy Mitchell
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts

	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	Dr. and Mrs. Phillip Reeder
	Burton and Joyce Sponhaltz
	Elizabeth Swank
	Lise Uhl

In Memory of Pat and Bill Honaker
	Sandy and Mike Hinton
	
In Memory of Michael Jones
	K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna Miller

In Memory of Betty McClure Lawson
	Neyra Bazaldua
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Terry Lechler
	Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	David and Annette Scott
	Don and Linda Stanford

In Memory of George Fred Logan
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Chuck Murphy
	Donnie and Cathy Hagan

In Memory of Dr. Jim Patton
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Memory of Merle “Mike” Kubica 
Ricci
	Elaine and Scott Fagner 
	Gale Kissinger
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Glenn Truax
	Dr. Richard Drum

				 

Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 31, 2019

 In Honor & In Memory

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

Sue Allen
Sam and Sharon 
Allison
Altrusa Club of Waco 
Texas Foundation Inc.
Altrusa International 
of Waco Foundation
American Bank
Dr. April Andreas
Amy Antoninka
Joe Arrington
Mary Asebedo
Petra Ashleman
Suzanne Baldon
Bancin, Inc.
Teri Barnes
Neyra Bazaldua
Benjy and Betty 
Bauer
Elizabeth Beck
Dr. Stephen Benson
Annette Bigham
Jennifer Black
Peter Blaskiewicz
Diane Boles
Anne Borsellino
Nancy Boyens
Amber Bracken
Brenda Bradley
Brazos River Pizza 
Company, LLC
David and Traci Bren-
nan
Pamela Briggs
Deborah Brock
Rick and Carolyn 
Brophy
Loretta Brubaker
Alice Brunn
Scott Bryant

Ellan and Terry Burke
Cindy Burns
Bush’s Chicken
Ivanna Campbell
Sheryl Campbell
Michael Campenni
Cane’s Chicken 
Fingers
Dr. Andrew Canham
Tom and Penny 
Chase
Pauline Chavez
Chick-fil-A
Donald Choate
Bradley Christian
Christian Brothers 
Automotive
Citrano’s Restau-
rants, LTD.
City of Lacy Lakeview
City Tire & Battery
Dennis Clark
Karen Clark
Vince Clark
Community Bank & 
Trust
Karen Conine
Stephen Cook
Susan Copeland
Shelley Cotten
Courtyard Waco
Sandra Cox
Linda Crawford
Creative Waco
Mark Crenwelge
Ashley Cruseturner
Kendall Culver
Margie De Laurell
Rose DeLeon
Deli Management 

Inc.
D1 McLennan County
Pat Dicorte
David Dow
Glenda Drake
Marylaine Driese
Erin Dubois
Sondra Dubowsky
Dr. Linda Dulin
Ann Duncan
Gary Duncan
Wayne Duncan
D & V Chicken, Inc.
Aimee Edwards
Misty Edwards
Dr. and Mrs. Chad 
Eggleston
Lisa Elliott
EMA Engineering & 
Consulting
Esponsor Now, Inc.
Theresa Evans
Toni Evans
Extraco Events Cen-
ter, HOTFAIR
Elaine Fagner
Stacy Fancher
Sarilee Ferguson
Dianne Feyerherm
Wesley Filer
David Fleuriet
Donna Flowers
Bryan Fonville
Dr. Bronwen Forbay 
and Dr. Randy Um-
stead
Donna Fouts
Jon Fox
Sally Frazier
Thomas Frost

Glynnis and Steve 
Gaines
Karen Garrett
GENCO Federal 
Credit Union
George’s Restaurant, 
Catering
Sue Getterman
Doug and Brenda 
Gibson
Richard Gimble
Marilyn Ginnane
Felicia Gladden
Faith Glatter
Roland and Rose-
mary Goertz
Bill Gohring
Golden Corral Waco
Yolanda Gonzalez
Felicia Chase Good-
man
Bill and Sandra Goss
Frank Graves
Great Western Dining 
Service, Inc.
Michelle Gross
Gross-Yowell
GSR Restaurants LLC
Dustie Hamilton
Dr. and Mrs. H. Bruce 
Hamilton
Marianna Hampton
Jim and Linda Hard-
wick
Harry and Beverly 
Harelik
Jodi Harper
Harston Study Club
Linda and John 
Hatchel
Mr. and Mrs. Jim 

Hawkins
Laura Hays
Eleanor Henderson
Leslie Henderson
Landon Hengst
Peaches Henry
Melanie Hill
Susan Hill
Dr. and Mrs. Fred 
Hills
Carey Hobbs
Ronald Hochstatter
Jenna Hoefer
Kent Hoeffner
Lisa Hoeffner
K. Paul Holt and Dr. 
Donna Miller
Tim Holtkamp
Holy Ship LLC
Monique Hoskins
Gail Illich
Information Special-
ists, Inc.
Italian Granite
Anna Iushchenko
Rita Jacinto
Natalie James
Brian Johnson
Laurice Jones
Sandra Jones
Kandle, Inc.
Trammell and Molly 
Kelly
Donald Keltner
Sharon Kenan
Rollin and Loraine 
Khoury
Gale Kissinger
Melissa Kittner
Jared Knutson

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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Gifts to the Foundation
January 1 - March 31, 2019

We gratefully thank these friends and community supporters who have also given to the MCC Foundation this quarter.

James Kubacak
Jonathan Kutz
Dr. Charlotte Laughin
Kathleen Laundy
Sharon Lavery
Justin Lawson
Terry Lechler
James and Melody 
Lee
Mrs. M. G. Leonard
Lisa Lindloff
Scott and Cheryl 
Livesay
Dr. William Lockhart
Estella Lopez
Thomas Lowrance
Barbara Martin
Tiffany Marty
Dr. and Mrs. William 
Matta
Heather Mattingly
Stephanie Maultsby
Mayborn Museum 
Complex
Paul and Carol Mc-
Clinton
Kimberly McCoy
Doug and Robin 
McDurham
Drs. Stanley and 
Johnette McKown
Jasmin Medina
Elizabeth Mitchell
Stan and Nancy 
Mitchell
Helen Moore
Ernest Moravec
Michelle Moravec
Carla Morphis
Eddie and Ellie Mor-
rison
Mandy Morrison
Gary Myles
Ambassador and 
Mrs. Lyndon Olson, Jr.

Susan Olson
Johnnie Ortega
M. J. Ozment
Elizabeth Painter
Panda Restaurant 
Group, Inc.
Clif-Ann Paris
Becky Parker
Gary Parker
Wayne Parker
Kim and Frank Pat-
terson
William and Amy 
Peper
Mary Perez and Mark 
Halamik
C. Ray Perry
Alisa Petree
Pioneer Steel & Pipe 
Co., Inc.
Al and Luwenda Pol-
lard
Thomas Proctor
Deborah Quinn
Raising Cane’s 
Chicken Fingers
Andi Ramon
Stephanie Randell
Doreen Ravenscroft
Judith Reagan
Ross and Nelwyn 
Reagan
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip 
Reeder
Reed’s Flowers
Reynolds Distributing 
Co., Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip 
Rhodes
Ricky Rhodes
Shirley Rinn
Dr. and Mrs. Donald 
Risinger
Jan Robertson
April Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. C. Clif-

ton Robinson
Deanna Robinson
Carolyn Rodabough
Caustula Rodriguez
Nathan and Desiree 
Rodriguez
Franci Rogers
Ross Insurance 
Agency
Sidney Ross
Diane Russo
S and L Woody Incor-
porated
Martha and Vernon 
Sauter
Clay and Dianne 
Sawyer
Diane Schmaus
Annette Scott
Arvis Scott
Michael Searight
Belinda Shelburne
James Shelton
Jessica Shelton
Alex Shiu
Paulina Sidwell
Joyce Sims
Dr. Bernard Smith
Dr. Bonnie Sneed
Dr. Richard Sneed
Ameenah Snow
Alfred and Rachel 
Solano
Edward Solano
Dr. Cynthia SoRelle
John Spano
Larry and Theresa 
Sparks
Linda and Don Stan-
ford
Lorraine Stansel
Mike Steiger
Emily Stottlemyre 
Dr. and Mrs. Elton 
Stuckly, Jr.

Subway
Wanda Sudbury
Monty Surfern
Elizabeth Taylor
The Laundry Room
The Rotary Club of 
Gwinnett County
Karen Thomas
Paula Thomas
Shannon Thomas
Jodi Tindell
Jennifer Tobin
Rosemary Townsend
Triple S Sales, Inc.
Shawn Trochim
Bradley Turner
Dr. and Mrs. William 
Turney
Lise Uhl and Tommy 
Edds
Paula Unger
Beth Ullman
Lindsey Vanek
Otsmar Villarroel
Waco Granite
David and Gail Wade
Amanda Wallace
Dr. Preston Waller
Denise Watson
Patricia Weaver
Holly Webb
Wells Fargo Bank
Robert Williams
Lesley Willis
Brooks Wilson
Bryant Windham
Wing Stop
Amy Winslow
Alma Wlazlinski
Gail Woodward
Ellen Zboril
Lesley Willis
Brooks Wilson
Bryant Windham

Amy Winslow
Alma Wlazlinski
Women In Banking
Gail Woodward
W Promotions
Dinithi Wright
Stoney Womack
Gail Woodward
Jessica Zbeida
Ellen Zboril
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Front row, left to right: Glenda Strum, Linda Hatchel (Vice-Chair), Betsy Reeder, 
Geneva Watley, Nashim Hamilton, Judge Vicki Menard, Priscilla Stinnett 

Middle row, left to right: Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary), Rick Brophy (Treasurer), Ted Teague, 
J. Clay Sawyer, M.D., Kent Keahey, Judge Rex Davis (Chair), Alfred Solano, Kim Patterson 

Back row, left to right: Charlie Moore, Trammell Kelly, Judge Vik Deivanayagam, 
Doug McDurham, Dr. Andrew Canham

Not Pictured: Sharon Allison, Bill Dietz, Jr., Dr. Sandra Goss, Nell Hawkins, Missy Larson, 
Ellie Morrison, Elisa Rainey

2019 MCC Foundation Board of Directors
 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities it serves  
by supporting its 9,000 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 200-acre campus.  

The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the Foundation in these endeavors.

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Contact Us

Kim Patterson, MS, APR
Executive Director

kpatterson@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606

Neyra Bazaldua, MBA
Coordinator, Special Events & Alumni 

Engagement  
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu

254.299.8481
 

Shelley Cotten, MBA
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships 

scotten@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

Rose DeLeon
Executive Secretary, MCC Foundation

rdeleon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

 

Kathy McLendon, MHSA 
Director, Resource Development

kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663

Cloddy Williams
Executive Secretary,  

Resource Development
cwilliams@mclennan.edu

254.299.8621 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1

